
 

 
 

 

Security Web Page Updates 
 

The Safety & Security web page has been updated to reflect 
current DOA Safety & Security policies and TSA alternative 
measures for COVID-19. 
 
In the FAQ section, you will find the most up-to-date 
changes and frequently asked questions. The Safety and 
Security division will continually update this section to 
address frequent topics of interest expressed by the Airport 
community. 
 
Please visit www.tinyurl.com/ATLSecurityServices or 
http://www.atl.com/business-information/air-security-
services/. 
 
  

Remember, Security is Everyone’s Business! 

The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport 
Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient 
airport while exceeding customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and 
codes. 

If you have questions, please contact the Safety Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for 
your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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